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 For your information 

 

 Maple class have been given a reading 

comprehension as home learning, to be 

completed over half term. For year 4 to 

make the progress we would expect this 

year it is really important that they 

start to make inferences from what 

they are reading and make sure that 

they really understand the content of 

their books. Asking questions about the 

books your children are reading will 

really help them to progress. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

             

 

 

Information for Families 

 

Enjoy the half term break. 

 

Mrs Meade  
 

Star Learners 

 

Kamran, for his work on 

fractions this week. 

Well done. 

 

Our Learning Journey 

 

We are having such fun in our music 

lessons as we expand on our skills with 

the ukulele.  

 

  
  

           
 

     
 

We have been busy in maths, finding 

fractions of amounts and adding and 

subtracting fractions. Knowing our times 

tables has made this much easier than we 

thought. 

 

 


